
Pearl Public School District 

Blended/Virtual Learner School Meal Instructions 
 

 
 
All students enrolled in Pearl Public School District are able to receive FREE school meals. This is made possible due to the 
USDA waiver extending the Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) to serve free meals to all enrolled students through 
December 31, 2020, or until funding is exhausted. Beginning Monday, September 14, 2020, any student enrolled in Pearl 
Public School District may receive both breakfast and lunch at no cost. Parents are still encouraged to complete a meal 
application to determine their meal status once the extension of the program ends in December. Blended/Virtual 
students must register online to participate in curbside meals. 
 
 

Go to https://www.myschoolbucks.com/ver2/getmain.action?clientKey=&requestAction=home and log in at 
the top of the page. 

   
 
 
 
 

If you do not have a My School Bucks account, click “Sign up today!”.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.myschoolbucks.com/ver2/getmain.action?clientKey=&requestAction=home


 
 
Follow the prompts and then click “Create Account” at the bottom of the page. 

 
 
 
 
 
Once your account is set up, log in, and then click on “School Store” at the top of the page. 

 
 
 
Click “Store Home” 

 
 
 
 



Click “Browse All Items” 

 
 
Click on Blended/Virtual Learner Registration to register your student. This must be completed before blended/virtual 
learner meals can be pre-ordered.  

 
 
When completing the registration, click on “Buy Now” or to complete the registration.  There is no charge. The price will 
be $0.00. 

 



To pre-order meals for blended/virtual learners, click on “School Store”, then “Store Home”, “Browse All Items”, and 
then click on “Pre-Order Meals Breakfast & Lunch”.  

 
 
When completing pre-order for meals, click on “Buy Now” to complete your order. There is no charge. The price will be 
$0.00. 

 
 
 
 
Blended/Virtual Learners must pre-order meals (breakfast & lunch) the day before by midnight to order for the 
following day.  To cancel an order, call 601-932-7988 by 8:30 a.m.  All meals are to be picked up at Pearl Lower 
Elementary for curbside delivery from 9:45 a.m. – 10:15 a.m. 
 
A separate order will need to be completed for each day. However, all orders for the week can be submitted each 
Monday. 
 
This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 


